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Aim: Our uniform policy is designed to foster a unified school identity and we 

believe that a refined appearance will support our expectations of refined 

behaviour and set an appropriate tone for education. Our uniform will also 

provide a sense of belonging and identity 

We do not require branded items with the school logo on any items of 

clothing-this is optional. All items of uniform can be purchased at a shop of 

choice. 

Our preference is to wear Navy skirt/pinafore, however, If you have these in 

green, you may continue to wear this until September 2027 

School Uniform Requirements  

Girls 
Each item must be clearly  and permanently named.  

Boys 
Each item must be clearly  and permanently named.  

• Navy knee-length skirt 

• Navy pinafore or  

• Green and white gingham dress [in the 

Summer.  

• From Year 3, ¾ length sleeves are required) 

• Green cardigan with the school logo 
• White shirt 

• Black, navy or green tights or black, navy, 
white or green socks (knee- high for KS2) 

• Black or navy school shoes only. No trainers 
or sandals are permitted. 

• Simple watches only.  No Fitbits or electronic 

watches of any kind are permitted. 

• Shoulder length hair to be worn with a green 

or navy hairband. Longer hair to be tied back 
with green or navy accessories.  

• Navy school trousers or shorts 

• Jumper or sweatshirt with the school logo 

• White shirt 
• School cappel  

• Black or navy school shoes only. No trainers or 
sandals are permitted. 

• Simple watches only. No Fitbits or electronic 

watches of any kind are permitted 

• School Cap 

PE 
• White T Shirt 

• Navy shorts/Skort 

• Plimsolls (KS1) or trainers (KS2) 

 

Suppliers:  

• Schoolwear of Hendon 

140 Brent Street, Hendon NW4 
0208 202 2203 

• Cappels available to purchase from the school 

office 

 
For the safety of our children no jewel lery may be worn to school with the exception of earrings, 
which must be plain studs only. No nail varnish may be worn. 

 



If you would like to discuss adaptations or reasonable adjustments to this 

policy for any reason, please contact the Headteacher- Mrs Deborah Danan. 

This policy was developed to comply with the  Human Rights Act 1998 and 

the Equality Act 2010. 

If a child is not compliant with our policy, parents will be contacted. If non-

compliance persists, parents will be asked to attend a meeting with the 

Headteacher and governors. 

 

 

https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/1998/42/contents
https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2010/15/contents

